
EPCC Minutes 
October 16, 2007 

 
 
The following changes were determined through email.  The meeting of October 16 was cancelled but the following 
item was approved via email. 
 
 
The only issues were the 2 CS courses that Richard Croft proposed for  
changes:  Take CS 140 out altogether and change CS 309 to AEH.  Everyone  
so far has been ok with those changes so I think we're ok with them  
going forward. (per Colleen Johnson email). 
  


